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   BRC GENERAL NOTICE 
         #2024 – 011 

 

                        Effective 0001, August 1st, 2024. 
 

 

 

To: ALL Employees 
 

Subject: BRC Policy 20 Revised (Safely Teaching Others with Purpose (STOP))     
 
BRC Policy No. 20- Safely Teaching Others with Purpose (STOP) has been revised with changes taking 
effect retroactively as of August 1st, 2024.  
 
Employees are required to read and comply with all policies that are in effect on the BRC.  
 
If you have any questions or clarification about any policy, you should contact the manager of your 
department or a representative of the BRC Human Resource Department. 
 
To view the BRC Policy please go to the company website where all policies have been posted, a link below 
will get you directly to all BRC Company Policies. 
 
https://beltrailway.com/employees/policies-and-procedures/ 
 
  
 

Terry Hartwig 
Superintendent of Safety 
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